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SUBJECT:  INFLATION SYSTEM UPGRADE AND PART NUMBER REVISION  

FOR SUBMARINE LIFE RAFT 
 
 

Tulmar Safety Systems has upgraded the CO2 inflation system, vacuum pack and valise of the 
6-man submarine life raft system, NSN 4220-20-002-9133.   The part number change has no 
impact on the functionality and performance of the life raft, but will extend the inspection service 
interval to three years.   

The part number of the new configuration is 61003.     

Part number 61002 is no longer available for sale.   Any 61002 life raft sent to Tulmar for service 
inspection and repacking will be converted to the new configuration and returned under the new 
part number, 61003. 

Enquiries for additional information on the above should be directed to:  

 
Helena Vandeweerd, 
Director of Marketing 
 
Tel: 613-632-1282 ext 236 
E-mail: helena@tulmar.com  
 


